

RECEIVED CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

2021 FEB 22 A 9:59

BOSTON, MA

City of Boston Public Facilities Department

Martin J. Walsh, Mayor

MEMORANDUM

To:

Maureen Feeney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall

CC:

Carleton Jones, PFD

Brian McLaughlin, BPS

From:

Jay Rohn MacNulty Senior Project Manager Public Facilities Department

Project:

Josiah Quincy Upper School

Re:

Public Meeting Notice - New Josiah Quincy Upper School Building

Date:

February 22, 2021

The Public Facilities Department and Boston Public Schools will be presenting the Schematic Design for the Josiah Quincy Upper School Building on:

Tuesday, March 23, 2021 from 6:00 to7:30 pm.

The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom

Please use the hyperlink below:

https://k12-bostonpublicschools.zoom.us/j/86741628306

Para interpretación al español por favor marque al

1 513-818-1050 PIN: 220 023 203 #

如您需要國語翻譯服務, 請致電 1 484-469-7949 PIN: 608 359 176 # 如您需要廣東話翻譯服務, 請致電 1 567-707-0185 PIN: 676 925 213# †

Please see attached meeting notice and post.

New Josiah Quincy Upper School Building

Community Meeting

March 23, 2021

6:00 PM - 7:30 PM

Via Zoom. Please use the hyperlink below:

https://k12-bostonpublicschools.zoom.us/j/86741628306

Para interpretación al español por favor marque al

1 513-818-1050 PIN: 220 023 203 #

如您需要國語翻譯服務, 請致電 1 484-469-7949 PIN: 608 359 176 # 如您需要廣東話翻譯服務, 請致電 1 567-707-0185 PIN: 676 925 213#

Please Join Us

For a public meeting presenting the New Josiah Quincy Upper School Building

Dr. Brenda Cassellius, Superintendent of Schools Patrick Brophy, Chief of Operations

Boston Public Schools
Public Facilities Department
Massachusetts School Building Authority







